
10-8-2020

Dear Residents, Families, and Friends,

I am writing to let you know, a contract healthcare provider, who works closely with our 
patient population, tested positive for COVID 19 today. As a result, we are required to end 
indoor visitation until all staff and residents test negative for the disease. We will notify you as 
soon as we are clear to resume indoor visits. However, we will continue to facilitate outdoor 
visitation as permitted under the Emergency Order.  

As always, we appreciate your understanding as we navigate the pandemic,

Respectfully, 

David Cross, Administrator


